
$399,900 - 526 1029 View St, Victoria
MLS® #1013366 

$399,900
1 Bedroom, 1.00 Bathroom, 456 sqft
Single Family on 0.01 Acres

Jukebox Victoria, Victoria, British Columbia

Welcome to The Jukebox â€“ Live in style in
this 5th-floor 1-bedroom condo in a solid
steel-and-concrete building. South-facing
floor-to-ceiling windows flood the space with
natural light, highlighting industrial touches like
exposed ductwork, concrete walls, hardwood
floors, quartz countertops, and premium
stainless steel appliances. The well-designed
layout features frosted glass sliding doors, a
spa-inspired bathroom with a ceiling rain
shower and in-suite laundry. Enjoy amenities
like a fully equipped fitness center, bike
storage, and shared zen garden. With the
remaining balance of the 2-5-10 New Home
Warranty and a prime location steps from
dining, shopping, and all downtown has to
offer, this condo blends style and
convenience. Parking is available on a monthly
basis. Reach out for more details! (id:6289)

Built in 2019

Essential Information

Listing # 1013366

Price $399,900

Bedrooms 1

Bathrooms 1.00

Square Footage 456

Acres 0.01

Year Built 2019

Type Single Family



Sub-Type Strata

Community Information

Address 526 1029 View St

Subdivision Jukebox Victoria

City Victoria

Province British Columbia

Postal Code V8V0C9

Amenities

Features Irregular lot size

Parking None

Interior

Heating Forced air

Cooling See Remarks

Additional Information

Zoning Residential/Commercial

Listing Details

Listing Office Engel & Volkers Vancouver Island
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